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STUDENTS FOR
NEW LEARNING
(SNL)

Join us for the most popular SNL meeting of the year!

Do you want to...
Build the perfect Fall Semester schedule?
Balance your courses by time and day?
Find courses and professors that match your learning style?

Then this meeting is for YOU!

Tuesday, March 28
5:00PM- 6:00PM
Location: Loyd All- Sports Center
A-LEC Room 2020

PLUS! Pizza, Fruit, Snacks, and Drinks

Introducing one of DASS’s 2023 Spring Interns
James Martin -known as JT

JT completed his Bachelor of Arts
in Religious Studies at SMU in
December of 2021. He is

currently a graduate student at
Perkins School of Theology, studies
focused on American Historical
Theology and sexual ethics in

contemporary dialogues.

He is interning as a study skills strategist with the
DASS office this spring. His objective is to help
students reach their academic goals through coaching
related to their academic strengths and weaknesses
with a focus on time management practices and study
strategies. He is excited to provide the same
encouragement and support he received as an
undergraduate.

He is happy to announce he will be getting married
this summer to the woman he adores and loves.
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WE ARE ON
INSTAGRAM

Give us a
follow
@snl_smu

Learn more
about ADHD,
LD, and ASD

Learn more
study tips and
life skills

Stay updated
on events

EXTRA MILE
AWARD

NOMINATIONS
DEADLINE EXTENDED

“‘.
If you have ADHD, an LD, or
ASD, and an outstanding
SMU instructor helped and
inspired you, pay them aback
and nominate them for the
extra mile award!

Email David Tylicki
(dtylicki@smu.edu) the name
and a few sentences about
why you want them
recognized by this Friday
March 27th.

Test Taking Getting to YOU?
Test anxiety can affect anyone but for
some it's more debilitating than
others. Feeling anxious, worried, or
displaying self-doubt can have an
impact on your testing performance
and cause undue stress. Our SASP
team has developed strategies that
can assist you when experiencing
testing anxiety. Be sure to check out
the SASP upcoming workshops on
testing and preparing for finals.

Each workshop lasts 45-60 minutes
and includes take-home information
to help put new techniques to work.
Reservations are required, and
students can register up until the
beginning of each workshop. Click on
the workshop title to register.
https://www.smu.edu/Provost/
ProvostOffice/SAES/
AcademicSupport/SASP/Services/

The DASS Team — 214-768-1470
Alexa Taylor, Michelle Bufkin, Jeanna Turay, Robin Corbett, David Tylicki, Candy Brown
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